
Q & A with our president Zia Maskara:

Q. Does the Fox Point-Bayside Educational Foundation do the same thing as the PTO?
A. We’re different as our organization is a Foundation which works towards raising money for

capital improvements and innovations for the class rooms for Stormonth and Bayside Schools.

Q. What opportunities are there for me to contribute?
A. We have an Annual Appeal Letter highlighting our latest initiative in the fall and the

Rolling On The River, a casino night fundraiser, each spring.

Q. How do you decide how to spend the money?
A. The allocation of our funds is based on the needs of the district per the recommendations of

the principals, staff, and the superintendent.

Do you have your own questions?  Ask Zia at  ZiaMaskara@gmail.com 
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UPDATE: Our 2015-2016 Health and Wellness initiative
was very well received by our students and our teachers. 
With your generosity were able to provide the Stormonth 
Elementary School classrooms with age specific innovative 
adaptable learning environments in every grade level, 
instilling optimal engagement and inspiring creativity.      
The Educational Foundation was also able to transform the 
multi-use data/health/careers classroom at Bayside Middle 
School into a creative learning environment.
We're excited to report that we raised over $30,000 during 
our Rolling On the River casino night fundraiser and 10,000 
during our Annual Appeal!

FALL/WINTER 
2015

We appreciate your generosity as we continue to 
support innovation in the classrooms not funded in the 
schools’ budget. With these resources we can keep our 

children in a district that
“Significantly Exceeds Expectations” as deemed by the 

Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction.                
Your contribution is 501(c)(3) tax deductible- mail to:

Fox Point Bayside Educational Foundation
7300 Lombardy Road • Fox Point, WI 53217
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RollingOnTheRiverBenefit.com

COMING
THIS SPRING!!

Back by 
popular demand!  

The incredible 
Casino Night 

fundraiser 
event!
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